
Warner Fall Foliage Festival Meeting 
Sugar River Bank 10/19/15 
Chandra, Ginger, Beth, Joan, Kristin, Keegan, Ben, Beck, Ron, Ray 
 
Meeting opened at 7:05 
 
MainStreet Warner Inc. provided us a document about the Jim Mitchell Community Park and 
some issues that had occurred. Drinking happened at the Park and we are trying to go over all 
aspects of the do’s and don’ts. The event on the November 2nd we will talk with Katharine then 
to get a feel on what she would like us to do. 
 
Beth made a motion to accept the last 4 meeting minutes. Ginger second it. Vote was 
unanimous. 
 
Debrief: 
Ray: Went really well. Liked that we started Sunday night pulling stuff and cleaning up and 
bringing it to a centralized location (the parking lot next to the local) so that the people coming 
on Monday for clean-up can just start bringing stuff to the shed. 
We should make sure that Billy comes to a meeting before the festival happens. The ‘hot wash’ 
that happened each night went well and was a really good idea. 
- Ginger asked to see if we could sit with selectman and see if the Town could pay for cops that 
we have during festival. We need to see if the Festival pays for Warner Town cops and they are 
paid by the town. 
Ron said that he spoke with Billy and said that we could cut cost with them if we either put 
everything down at Warner Power or get everything back up to Main Street. 
- Ginger thought about closing down Main Street and bringing the food vendors up on one side 
of Main Street… Bringing Scott Miller in to look at where rides could go (if we have rides at all). 
 
Joan brought up the insurance (workman’s comp) issue that Jere Henley keeps bringing up. 
 
Crafter applications go out in January, late February so we need to look at going to see the new 
principal about coming back up to the school grounds.  
 
Beck will chat with the principal and see what her thoughts are. 
 
Ron is going to chat with Warner Power about next year. 
 
Beth will talk with Ed to see if he is definitely coming to our November 2nd meeting. Ed was 
reaching out to Billy to see if is coming to the November meeting as well. They will talk about 
the festival and how it went. We will also talk to them about closing Main Street. 
 
Ginger is going to find someone to audit the books for spring. 
 



Ron made a motion to adorn the meeting 8:55. Keegan seconded it. Vote was unanimous. 


